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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 002242
Date 01 May 2018

Bus Lane Camera — Wednesfield High Street

Request:

How many complaints have you had stating the bus lane camera sign in Wednesfield
High Street is easy to see from the left but is difficult to see from the right?

Only one complaint has been received which corresponds with the above. The
complaint, dated 25 April 2018, which refers to the Bus Lane signage in Wednesfield
High Street was forwarded by Customer Services to Parking Services, therefore is
being dealt with at service level. An initial response was e-mailed on 1 May 2018
however further correspondence was received which is currently being reviewed and
a reply will be sent in due course.



